
 

 

June Reminders 
 11th  June - 5th & 6th Class Bake Sale 

 13th June - 3rd & 4th Class School Tour  

 14th June - Staff v’s 6th Class Match 

 17th June – 6th Class Graduation 

 18th June 5th &  6th Class School Tour  

5th and 6th Fundraising Cake Sale 
 
5th and 6th class are organising a cake sale in the Halla on 
Tuesday, June 11th. Proceeds raised from the cake sale will 
go towards our new school jerseys. We kindly ask all children 
to bring money on Tuesday to support the cake sale. 

Fun on the farm 

Thanks to the organisiers of  Newcastle West Show for inviting us to their mobile pet farm in the Castle Grounds on 
Wednesday. The children had a wonderful time and some classes visited the Desmond Castle. Classes have also entered an 
art competition organised by The Newcastle West Show Committee .  

The Newcastle West Show takes place on June 23rd at their Showgrounds (Eircode V42 V886).  

The pictures show how much fun was had at the pet farm!!   Click HERE to view 2nd class’ trip to the farm! 
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The Music Generation Initiative  
 
 

Children from Junior Infants to Second class enjoyed 10 
weeks of the Music Generation Initiative with music teacher 
Chloe. The Music Generation Programme is a fun way of 
learning all about music.   
 
Click HERE to learn more about The Music Generation and 
our Junior Infant class. 
 

Courtenay Cúinne 
Ádh mór ar Luimneach sa Chraobh Iomána Mumhan! 

 
Conas a bheidh sibhse ag taisteal go Dúrlas ar an Domnach?  

Ag tiomaint sa ghluastáin   
Ag rothaíocht ar an rothar  

Ag eitilt sa héileacaptar  
Ag siúl  nó ar an traein  

Courtenay School Sports Day: A Fun-Filled Day! 

On Thursday, we had Sports Day at the NCW GAA Field. It was a fantastic day of fun, games, and activities for all involved. 
Sports Day was a great success, thanks to Mr. Cunningham for organising the day. His efforts ensured that the day ran 
smoothly, and everyone had a wonderful time. 

We extend our thanks to Newcastle West GAA for the use of field and facilities. 

Well done to all the children who participated enthusiastically in the various sports and activities. Their energy and 
sportsmanship were truly commendable. Well done to all our staff who also got involved making the day memorable for 
everyone. Courtenay School's Sports Day was a great day, and everyone is already looking forward to next year's event. 

Click HERE to view the fun of Sports Day!  

 
Workshop “Transitioning to Primary School: Helping your Child to Prepare” 

 
This workshop will be delivered on Thursday 20th June 2024 at 10am This workshop is most 
suitable for parents who are seeking information in relation to supporting children transition to 
primary school.    
 
Registration to attend the workshop is necessary and will close on Friday 14th June 10am.  
 
Click here to register. 

 

https://youtu.be/alBQpLu_wIM
https://youtu.be/5Yo2eeocfAg
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PHJV3XX

